
 

 

 

Rep. Felzkowski Excited for Cooperation in New Session 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      CONTACT: Rep. Mary Felzkowski 

January 7, 2018                     608-266-7694 

 
Madison, WI – Representative Felzkowski (R-Irma) expressed her excitement following her 

fourth Inauguration as State Representative for the 35th Assembly District: 

 

“I am honored that my constituents have entrusted me to represent their interests once more. I 

take my oath of office to serve the 35th Assembly District with gratitude and humility. The value 

of my voice as an advocate for the Northwoods has never been clearer to me, and I will work 

hard to ensure our proven conservative principles continue to lead our state forward.” 

 

“The start of every new session brings with it a renewed desire to achieve our goals and act to 

improve our state. This Inauguration Day also marked the beginning of Governor Tony Evers’ 

administration. I extend my congratulations to the new governor, and hope we can find ways to 

work together for the common good of all Wisconsinites. Last session, 93% of legislation passed 

had bipartisan support, and I hope we can continue that spirit of cooperation. ” 

 

“I believe this coming session will present new challenges, but every challenge is also a new 

opportunity. I thank my constituents for allowing me to serve as their representative, and I’m 

eager to get to work.” 

 

 

 

### 

 


